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Term 2 Club Round Robin Comps 

Term 2 Competition registrations will close on Thu 24th April. 
EXISTING teams/players will be issued an invoice for rego 
which must be paid prior to this closing date. New teams/ 
players; please use the link below to form a team or wish to be 
a “Pool Player” for the term. 

https://hkdta.intennis.com.au/secure/customer/registration
/v1/public/select-class 

 

MILLS PARK         SAT 24 MAY              1pm-5pm 

Our first attempt was a washout! We were disappointed 
but not defeated with a new date and time set to 

showcase what your club has to offer for the local 
community. Register your interest in helping out as well 
as attending the organised sessions on the courts from 

1pm. 

Come and join the fun! 

 

EASTER KIDS’ CAMPS! 

Week 1 Mon 14th – Thu 17th April 

Asquith - $160 / $60 / $45 

Berowra - $220 / $60 / $35 

Week 2 Tue 22nd - Thu 24th April 

Asquith - $140 / $60 / $45 

Book before Friday April 11th to secure your child’s 
spot! 

 

https://hkdta.intennis.com.au/secure/customer/registration/v1/public/select-class
https://hkdta.intennis.com.au/secure/customer/registration/v1/public/select-class


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And don’t 
forget….. 

• Membership renewals for the 2025 / 26 year will be emailed out starting May 1st. Members can renew 
before June 30th to continue to receive club benefits. We will be providing members [new & 
existing] the opportunity to join in person during our Free Event on Saturday 24th May between 1pm 
& 5pm. 

• Aspiring Cadets and Juniors members coached by the Superb Tennis coaches are afforded the 
opportunity to be rewarded via the Westleigh Sponsorship program. A big thanks to the Westleigh 
Tennis committee & congratulations to this term’s recipients: 

o Zac B, Prachanda K, Maria G, Tim & Daniel S & Serat G 
• The 2025 Interdistrict competition registrations will commence shortly. Your chance to represent 

Superb Tennis. See Tim or Beate if you’re interested. 
• Have a chat to the committee or operations team if you have skills you would like to offer in the 

Marketing, Accounting, Legal, Landscaping or Building professions. We are always on the lookout 
for help to give our members the best service we can. 

Mini Comps 

School holidays bring a break in the weekly 
round robin competitions which will start 
again first week of May. 

During the holidays we are running a 
number of knock out & one night only 
competitions to keep your game sharp. Use 
the QR code or your customer portal to 
register for singles & doubles matches. 

DID YOU KNOW? 

The BOM app: http://www.bom.gov.au/app/ is a tool used to make weather decisions at 
Superb Tennis. 

As our courts are in their early phase of “life”, they can withstand more adverse 
conditions that almost every other venue in the area! 

The following guide is applied when we assess the probability of play: 

• > 6mm of rain in the last 4 hours at the venue - unplayable 
• > 3 hours passed since last rain event – Wet but likely playable 

• +breezy conditions, &/or sun – Likely playable 

These decisions can be different for different court users: 

• Coaching – Can adapt to almost ALL conditions. We take into account the safety, 
comfort, purpose & goals of each session. 

• Casual Hire – A decision is posted to the weather page by the club. Hirers may 
use the courts at their own risk. 

• Competitive play – Comp managers attempt to make a decision at least 45min 
prior to start. 

Decisions aren’t always right, but we always take safety & customer experience as our 
first priorities. 

http://www.bom.gov.au/app/

